THE CITY OF

COLUMBUS | KIMBERLY PKWY BRIDGE REPLACEMENT -

ANDREW J. GINTHER, MAYOR OVER MASON RU N
DEPARTMENT OF
PUBLIC SERVICE

DESCRIPTION AND BENEFITS
[This project is for the replacement of the bridge on Kimberly Parkway over Mason run. The new structure will be a single \
span prestressed concrete box beam bridge with composite deck on semi-integral abutments, and it will accommodate
two lane traffic, widened sidewalks, and in-kind bike lanes.
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ESTIMATED SCHEDULE

PHASE START FINISH
Design Summer 2023 Fall 2024
Right-of-Way Spring 2025 Summer 2025
Construction Summer 2025* Fall 2025*

*Subject to funding approval by City Council and weather conditions.

ESTIMATED COSTS

PHASE COST
Design $200,000
Right-of-Way $50,000
Construction $1.4 Million

PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT/ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

Questions or Comments " )
I please contact Project Manager: Matt Leach Email: dpsprojects@columbus.gov




